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DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

April 18, 2019 

Alameda County Transportation Commission 

Saravana Suthanthira, Principal Transportation Planner 
Chris G. Marks, Associate Transportation Planner 

Congestion Management Program (CMP): Summary of the Alameda 
CTC’s Review and Comments on Environmental Documents and 
General Plan Amendments Updates

Recommendation 

This item is to provide the Commission with an update on the summary of Alameda CTC’s 
review and comments on Environmental Documents and General Plan Amendments. This 
item is for information only. 

Summary 

This item fulfills one of the requirements under the Land Use Analysis Program (LUAP) element 
of the Congestion Management Program (CMP). As part of the LUAP, Alameda CTC reviews 
Notices of Preparations (NOPs), General Plan Amendments (GPAs), and Environmental 
Impact Reports (EIRs) prepared by local jurisdictions and comments on them regarding the 
potential impact of proposed land development on the regional transportation system.  

Since the last update on March 11, 2018, the Alameda CTC reviewed one NOP and one 
Draft EIR. Responses were submitted and are included as Attachments A and B.  

Fiscal Impact: There is no fiscal impact associated with the requested action. 

Attachments: 

A. Response to the Notice of Preparation (NOP) of a Draft Environmental Impact Report
for the Thornton Middle School Conversion Project in Fremont

B. Response to the Notice of Availability of a Draft Environmental Impact Report (DEIR)
for the City of Pleasanton Downtown Specific Plan
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